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Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

39 Neal Street, 04102 - Fast Track & General Bldg Permit Application 

Sid Stone <sstone@proactiveresources.com> Thu, Sep 7, 2017 at 4:57 PM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Tori,
As you requested, Please cancel my request for a propane tank permit. We have decided to use the natural gas that is
piped into my house as the source of fuel for my fire pit. I have called the fire department for their input, and have not
heard back from them yet.

Sid 
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